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MEMORANDUM FOR: Jesse L. Funches, Deputy Controller

Office of the Controller
FROM: Anthony T. Gody, Acting Director

Program Management, Policy Development
and Analysis Staff

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
SUBJECT: FY 1993 BUDGET -- 100 PERCENT FEE RECOVERY

This is in response to your memorandum of January 15, same
subject, as a written follow-up to your previous telephone

Iconversation with Carlos Velez,a member of my staff.
|
1NRR costs for FY 1993 should be allocated in the same manner as '

for FY 1992, that is, distributed equally to all operating
reactors. For standard technical specifications, the level of
work to be performed by NRC is essentially the same for all

!vendors.

Please direct any questions you or your staff may have in
reference to this memorandum to Carlos on 504-1209.
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Anthony T. Gody, Acting Director
hProgramManagement,PolicyDevelopment

and Analysis Staff
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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